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D-TRANS(R) INTERMEDIATE 2314

FOR MANUFACTURING OR FORMULATING USE ONLY

REG.NO. 19813 P.C.P. ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:

d-trans ALLETHRIN (allyl homolog of Cinerin I)..........0.837%
Related compounds...................................... 0.065%
+N-Octyl bicycloheptene dicarboximide.................. 6.670%

*Chlorpyrifos[0,0,-diethyl 0-(3,5,6-trichloro- 2 pyridyl) 
phosphorothioate].......................................8.366%

+MGK(R) 264, INSECTICIDE SYNERGIST
*U.S. PATENT NO. 3,244,586 - THE DOW CHEMICAL COMPANY

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

WARNING:

POISON

NET CONTENTS    kg

MANUFACTURED BY:

MC LAUGHLIN GORMLEY KING COMPANY
8810 TENTH AVENUE NORTH
MINNEAPOLIS MN 55427

U.S.A.
(612) 544-0341

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

To be used in the manufacture of insecticides which are
registered under the Pest Control Products Act.  This product is
to be used at 6.0% with 4.0% isopropyl alcohol and 90.0%
deionized water to product a liquid insecticidal spray.



PRECAUTIONS: May be fatal if swallowed.  If swallowed, drink a
glass of water.  Get immediate medical attention.  Do not give
anything by mouth to an unconscious person.  It is preferable to
induce vomiting under medical supervision, otherwise induce
vomiting by touching finger to back of throat.  Do not inhale
vapors.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes.  Wash contaminated
skin promptly with soap and warm water.  If in eyes, flush with
plenty of water, get medical attention if irritation persists. 
Wash all contaminated clothing with soap and warm water before
re-use.  Do not contaminate food or feedstuffs.

DISPOSAL & DECONTAMINATION: Drums may be reused after thorough
cleaning and reconditioning.  If not, make container unsuitable
for further use and dispose of in accordance with provincial
requirements.  For information on the disposal of unused,
unwanted product and clean up of spills, contact the regional
office of the Environmental Protection Service, Environment
Canada.

STORAGE: Keep container closed.  Mix well in drum before sampling
and each use.  Store in a cool, dry place.  Do not store, pour or
spill near heat or open flame.

NOTICE TO USER: This Control Product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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